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Date:   January 22, 2021 

To:   Buckman Direct Diversion Board 

From:   Rick Carpenter, BDD Facilities Manager 

Kyle Harwood, BDD Legal Counsel  

Subject:  BDD Board support for NEPA permit changes consistent with the Proposed SJC Return Flow 

Pipeline 

BACKGROUND AND SUMMARY: 

The NEPA permits for the BDD Project requested and received coverage for up to 8,730 acre-feet per 

year of combined diversion of San Juan Chama Project water and ‘native’ pre-1907 Rio Grande water.  Those 

NEPA permits are held and managed by the BDD Board to support the diversion of water rights under OSE 

permits that are held and managed directly by the Project Partners. 

The Proposed SJC Return Flow Pipeline contemplates increased San Juan Chama Project water 

diversions only with no changes to the BDD Project intake, BDD Project rights of way and easements, or Water 

Treatment Plant.  In order to make the BDD Project’s NEPA permit changes consistent with the Proposed SJC 

Return Flow Pipeline the City will make application to the relevant federal agencies and a scoping process with 

stakeholder input will be conducted. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 Board staff, counsel and consultants recommend the BDD Board support the requested changes to the 

BDD Project NEPA permits consistent with the Proposed SJC Return Flow Pipeline. 
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